
GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Saturday, November 16, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. 

Arizona Heroes Memorial  

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

810 W. Naranja Drive 

Oro Valley, AZ 85737 

 

 

Members of the Golder Ranch Fire District Governing Board may be attending the Arizona Heroes 

Memorial Ribbon cutting ceremony at the above location and time. A majority of the Board may 

be in attendance at the event. Although no district business is planned to be discussed, board 

members may have one-on-one conversations and district business may be discussed in general. 

No action will be taken and a report will be made at the next regularly scheduled Golder Ranch 

Fire District board meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted by: Shannon Ortiz 

Posted on: 11/07/2024 at 10:00 a.m. 

 


